
PTFA AGM Reminder 

Just to remind you that their AGM takes place at 7.00pm on Thursday 28th September in the School Hall. 

If you are interested in raising funds for the whole school or have any great ideas, please come along! 

Additionally our Chair and Vice-Chair are stepping down and we are looking for committed individuals to 

fill their shoes. If you think you are the person for one of their jobs, please come along—we would love 

to see you. 

Meet the Teacher—Wednesday 4th October 3.30-5.30pm 

Your child’s teacher will be available from 3.30-5.30pm. This is a very informal meeting to enable you to 

meet your child’s teacher and see how your child has settled into school and to confirm routines etc. If on 

the evening, you and the teacher find there is a need for a longer meeting, this can be arranged then for 

another time, enabling all parents a few minutes with the teacher. 

Parking 

We are continuing to offer our early morning drop off facility on Stanningfield each day from 8.50—

9.05am and would urge as many of you as possible to take advantage of this to ease congestion. 

At the end of the day please could we remind parents of Reception/Key Stage 1 children to leave the site 

promptly to free up parking spaces for the parents of children in Key Stage 2. 

We look forward to working with you all to ensure the safety of all of our children—look out for our    

Junior Road Safety Officer (JRSO) news item next week! 

Reminder 

Please can we remind you to inform the class teacher at drop-off of any change to pick up arrangements 

for that day.  

 


